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As an Oregon resident for the last 70 Years this measure 110 is not acceptable we 

don’t need to live with all the fall out from this. If you want to help the drug addiction 

problem criminalize hard drugs again and force them into treatment. By being the 

only state in the country with legalizing drugs they all want to move here and it’s not 

right the people of Oregon have to accept this 


